
Dear Mr Green 

NSW State Planning 

 

I wish to record my objection to the proposed erection of digital advertising signs in close proximity 

to residential addresses in the Sydney CBD and more broadly. I totally disagree with the concept and 

the way in which it is being foisted on citizens without any consideration of their day to day and 

(night to night) comfort. 

 

Peter Lloyd 

3103/148 Elizabeth St 

Sydney 2000 

 


